
Dalkeith Governing Board

September 17, 2020

Meeting opened at 6:45p.m.

Mr. Wright welcomed the members ofthe 2020-2021 Dalkeith governing Board.

Nominations for the different position were held no voting needed. The result were as follows:

Chairperson - Ms. G. Pellerin

Vice-Chairperson - Ms. L. Stirpe

Treasurer - Ms. C. Sansalone

Secretary - Ms. C. Racicot

Delegate - Ms. C. Sansalone alternate - Ms. O. Dudych

Mr. Wright explained the duties ofthe Governing Board to the new members.

Meeting adjourned at 7:20.
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